

The Powys Society Newsletter
No 37 July 1999



President: Glen Cavaliero

Chairman: Paul Roberts
29 St Mary's Road, Sale, Cheshire, M33 68B

(tel: 0161 969 2103)

Vice-Chairman: Griffin Beale

Hon. Secretary: Chris Gostick

Old School House, George Green Road, George Green

Wexham, Buckinghamshire, SL3 6BJ

(tel: 01753 578632; e-mail: gostick@altavista.net)

Hon. Treasurer: Stephen Powys Marks
Hamilton's, Kilmersdon, near Bath, Somerset, BA3 5TE
(tel: 01761 435134)

Hon. Curator of the Powys Collection: Morine Krissdóttir Well House, Higher Odcombe, Yeovil, Somerset, BA22 8XE (tel: 01935 862678; e-mail: MorineK@aol.com)

The Powys Society is a registered charity, number 801332.

The Powys Society Newsletter

The Newsletter is published three times a year, in April, July and November. The editor reserves the right to decline material, including letters, submitted for publication. Extracts from the Newsletter are published on the Internet; any contributor not wishing material to be used in this way is asked to inform the Editor.

The views expressed by contributors to the *Newsletter* are their own, and should not be regarded as the official view of The Powys Society.

Editor: John Batten

Keeper's Cottage, Montacute, Somerset, TAI5 6XN

(tel: 01935 824077)

Editorial Committee

Morine Krissdóttir, Paul Roberts, Griffin Beale, and Stephen Powys Marks

© 1999: copyright is retained by all contributors; all other material is copyright of The Powys Society, except where otherwise stated.

Visit the Society's Web Site at http://www.iaehv.nl/users/tklijn/pws/powys.htm

The illustrations on the front and back covers are taken from an article by Peter Powys Grey on his mother, Marian Powys: see page 6.

